Thank you, Raymond.
Congratulations, Nafeeza.

Scotiabank bids farewell to Raymond
Smith who retired as Country Manager,
Guyana. We congratulate Raymond

on a successful career and thank him
for his longstanding service to the
Scotiabank Group. We wish him all the
best as he transitions to the next phase
of his life.

Nafeeza Gaffoor has been appointed
as the new Country Head, effective
August 22, 2022.

Nafeeza has 22 years of experience with
Scotiabank in both our Toronto and
Guyana operations, with expertise in
Customer Service, Small Business, Sales
Leadership, and Branch Management.

In 2021, Nafeeza undertook an acting
assignment as Country Manager, and
the Bank is pleased to now confirm her
in this role.

As Country Manager, Nafeeza will
continue to play a key role in providing
strategic direction, leadership and
oversight for operations in Guyana.
She will work closely with the leadership
team to ensure business strategies,
plans and initiatives are in compliance
with local regulations.

The management and staff of the
Bank congratulate Nafeeza on this
appointment and wish her continued
success in her new capacity.
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